
TAMARACOUTA AND MILLE-ISLES ROADS

Upon completion of the major roadwork, Tamaracouta Road will maintain approximately 
the same width, i.e. 6.2 meters and 0.9 meters for each shoulder. However, trees were cut 
down in several places to allow for proper ditching. Since the road’s right-of-way is so 
narrow, the Municipality has acquired two strips of land of 4 meters wide, belonging to Mr. 
Mario Durocher and Scouts Canada, which will make it possible to achieve the ditching 
needed. We thank them for their collaboration in the realization of this project. 

The section of Tamaracouta Road that will benefit from the work is between Mille-Isles Road 
and Hammond Road. It represents approximately 8.25 kilometers: 

• 3.5 kilometers will be rebuilt in several sections;
• 1.75 kilometers of asphalt will be preserved and repairs to cracks and ditches will be made

where required;
• 3 kilometers will be repaired depending on the requirements (stone and stump removal,

culvert replacement, etc.). Ditching will be done and new pavement will be put down on
this entire length.

List of major works planned in Mille-Isles for 2020 

Project Detail Timeline 

Tamaracouta Road 
(between Mille-Isles and 
Hammond Roads) 

Pruning: 
 For the ditches;
 In some places requiring the road to be moved

a few feet.

April and May 

 Excavation of ditches and culverts;
 One shovel road repair northwest of Black;
 Site preparation for soil storage.

May and June 

 Increased presence of equipment
simultaneously;

 Crushing of asphalt;
 Repair of the road foundations over

3.5 kilometers.

The road will be temporarily closed in sections. 

July, August and 
September 

 Complete the excavation;
 Spread the last layer of gravel before asphalt;
 Paving the road.

September and 
October 

 Final gravel on shoulders and driveways;
 Installation of guardrails;
 Lineage of the road.

November 

Mille-Isles Road 
(mainly between Black 
and Cambria Roads) 

Work under the MTQ’s jurisdiction: 
 Removal of asphalt and rocks;
 Paving.

Occasional road closure, check road sign. 

May, June and 
July (completion
around mid-July) 

Residents living on these roads will still be able to access their property, except in special cases 
such as changing a culvert giving access to a property. If applicable, we will contact you in due 
course to arrange remedial solutions. To reach the Director of Public Works Department, Yves 
Latour, please call 450 438-2958 ext. 2612.
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